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Mr. President,
Thailand recognizes the Netherlands’ endeavours to promote gender equality and the participation of women in labour market.  We recommend the Netherlands to continue its efforts in promoting women economic empowerment and reducing gender pay gap.
In addition, Thailand welcomes the appointment of the National Coordinator against Discrimination and Racism.  We recommend the Netherlands to take necessary measures to combat ethnic profiling and to ensure equal opportunity in education and employment for ethnic minorities and persons with a migration background.
We wish the Netherlands a successful review.
I thank you.
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